Hartest Charity Report 2015 / 2016

Sparkes Charity

'for the buying of books for and the schooling of poor children of and within the said parish of Hartest'.

The charity receives a net annual income of £88.00. The Trustees are; Rev. Patrick Prigg (Rector), Mrs S Howell (Churchwarden), Mrs S. Feather (Village Representative) Miss J. Pask (Parish Council Representative). The annual return was made to the The Charity Commission. The trustees met twice during the year. One donation of £50.00 was made this year.

John Corder Charity

It was originally intended that 'money, sometimes clothing or bread should be distributed yearly, first week in lent, among such poor of the village as the trustees think fit'. However the charity has no income.

Thomas Wright's Charity

The charity, originally intended for 'poor widows not chargeable to the parish', has no income.

Annual returns were submitted to The Charity Commission for both John Corder and Thomas Wright's Charity.

The trustees are continuing the process of reworking the schedules of all three charities.

Sarah Howell Chariman April 2016